

Bournemouth and Poole Teaching Primary Care Trust

Canford House **Discovery Court Business Centre** 551-553 Wallisdown Road Dorset **BH12 5AG**

Tel: 01202 541400

Our ref: 295

11 March 2011

Email: ***

Dear Ms Harrison-Bradley

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE TERMS OF THE FREEDOM OF **INFORMATION ACT 2000**

Thank you for your email received on 16 February 2011 regarding agency expenditure. I am now in a position to respond to you. You requested the following information:

Enquiry		Response
The total agency spend for the period Jan 2010 to end of Dec 2010:		
•	for Allied Health Professionals (not administrators)	£309,803
•	for Nursing Staff (not administrators)	£28,293
•	for Social Care Staff (QSW and unqualified Support Staff only, not administrators)	The Primary Care Trust does not hold this information.

I hope that this letter provides the information you require, but should you need any further details please let me know.

We are obliged to tell you that if you are not satisfied with our response to the totality of your request and/or the reasons provided for non-disclosure of part of the information requested, you have the right to pursue a complaint under the Trust's Freedom of Information Complaints Procedure. Should you wish to pursue this, please address your complaint to Teresa Larby, Acting Corporate Business Manager, Bournemouth and Poole Teaching Primary Care Trust at the above address within 28 days of the date of this letter.

Data Protection

Your information will be used by the Trust for the purposes of dealing with your request. The information you provide will also be used to monitor and review the Trust's Publication Scheme and to monitor compliance with legislation. The information you provide will be stored in a secure, shared database which will only be accessible to the Freedom of Information Team for the Trust to which you made the request.

You also have the right under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision whether, in any specified respect, your request for information has been dealt with in accordance with the requirements of Part 1 of the Act. However, the Information Commissioner will expect the Trust's complaints procedure to be exhausted before he makes a decision.

Thank you for your enquiry.

Yours sincerely

Husun

Anne Swan

Interim Chief Executive